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From: Tatjana Dzuverovic [mailto:dzuvero@verat.net] 
Sent: 03 July 2010 17:42 
To: SHATBERASHVILI Elene, ITF/TP 
Cc: ledeni72@yahoo.com 
Subject: Mistake in issuing the Serbian ECMT licences for 2010 
 
 
 
 
Dear Elene, 
 
Please note that by our mistake on all ECMT licences issued to Serbian hauliers for 2010 
was not put the place of issuing the licences. The place of issuing all ECMT licences is 
Belgrade which exist only on the stamp of the issuing authority i.e. Ministry of 
Infrastructure of the Republic of Serbia. 
 
We kindly ask you to diseminate this notification to all member countries. 
 
With best regards, 
 
__________________________________ 
 
Tatjana Dzuverovic Miljkovic 
 
Ministry of Infrastructure 
Road Transport Department 
SERBIA-Belgrade, Nemanjina 22-26 
tel.+381 11 311 7608 
fax. +381 11 311 7103 
e-mail. dzuvero@verat.net 
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